
M E M O R A N D U M 

To: Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Rafael G. Casals, Town Manager 

Date:  July 20, 2016 

Re: Vacant Land Study 

The Town mailed a total of 258 letters dated April 29, 2016 to the property owners 

of the vacant properties within the Town.  The letter requested the owners answer the 

following questions: 

 What is the status of your vacant property?

 Are there any future plans for developing your vacant property?

 If the property is planned for future development, what type of proposed

uses, form and functions of proposed buildings?

 Is the vacant property for sale or will it be placed for sale in the near future?

A follow-up letter dated June 21, 2016 was mailed to the 152 property owners who 

had not responded as of June 20, 2016 requesting the same information as above.  

As of, July 20, 2016, the Town has received responses for one hundred thirty-four 

(134) property owners.  Of the one hundred thirty-four (134) property owners who

responded, one hundred sixteen (116) of the properties are currently not for sale and

seeking possible future developments and eighteen (18) are currently for sale.

Office of the Town Manager 

Rafael G. Casals 

Town Manager 

Attachment "A" (Page 1 of 6)



Attachment "A" (Page 2 of 6)



Attachment "A" (Page 3 of 6)



Attachment "A" (Page 4 of 6)



Attachment "A" (Page 5 of 6)



Attachment "A" (Page 6 of 6)


	Manager Memo-Report
	Vacant Land Study as of 7 22 16



